
February 22, 1994 

Brian Wadley 
City of Jonesboro 
314 W. Washington 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

RE: Unnamed ROW East of Hampton 
Between Belmont & Concord 

Dear Brian: 

City Water and Light has no objections to the closing of 
the above referenced public right of way if permanent easement 
is obtained for our sanitary sewer. This easement should be 
10' either side of the existing sanitary sewer as constructed. 

Please call if more information if needed. 

Respectfully, 

~~~M+_ 
Rand;W~Pkin: 
Chief Engineer 

RKS/km 

Shirley Collins 
Mooney Law Firm 
214 E. Washington Ave. 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

James A. Reed, MANAGER 

CITY WATER AND UGHT • 400 East Monroe. P.O. Box 1289 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403 • 501/935-5581 



ARKANSAS LOUISIANA GAS COMPANY ARKLAD A DIVISION OF ARKLA, INC 
613 SOlJfHWEST DR. JONESBORO, ARKANSAS 72401 

February 28, 1994 

Shirley Collins 
% Mooney Law Firm 
214 East Washington 
P.O. Box 1423 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1423 

Dear Ms. Collins 

This correspondence is in response to your fax of 2-18-94. Arkla 
Gas Co. has no facilities in the unnamed street between Belmont and 
Concord streets which are designated on the plat you sent us. We 
have no objections to the City closing this street. 

Sincerely yours, 

Tim Armstrong 
District Manager 


